April 12,2013

To Whom It May Concern:

I recently had the opportunity to meet and work with Jeremy Snell. I
was researching an oil to gas conversion for my home, requiring new
appliances as well as modifications for the installation. I had already
met with a competitor of Jeremy’s.

Within a very few minutes of talking with Jeremy, it was clear to me that
he and his firm would get my business. The appliances were similar.
The costs were nearly the same. It was Jeremy that made the difference
and the sale. He is knowledgeable about both the products he sells and
the install. He listens closely to questions and concerns and addresses
them. He advocates for the client and makes certain what he promised
occurs. His follow through is exemplary. Most importantly, Jeremy is
friendly and a joy to work with.

Jeremy truly goes above and beyond what is required. He filled out
paperwork for rebates rather than simply giving them to me. He
assisted in reinstalling sheetrock after the gas line install because he felt
it should be done. He is trustworthy, respectful and he has integrity (a
trait not often found in today’s world).

I enthusiastically recommend him in the business world. If you require
further information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Tamar Bailey

5111 SW Grayson Street
Seattle, WA 98116
(206)937-1438



